December 21st, 2021



## RE. Key Actions following the completion of the Final Project Evaluation for LCDP.

Dear PS Mandra Fagan,

The Global Environment Facility (GEF) funded Low Carbon Development Pathway: Promoting Energy Efficient Applications and Solar Photovoltaic Technologies in Streets, Outdoor Areas and Public Buildings and Island Communities Nationwide (LCDP) project ended March 2021.

The following key actions were recommended following completion of the final project evaluation:

- 1. UNDP will continue to support the Measurement Reporting and Verifying (MRV) Coordination Mechanism, and the Gender Mainstreaming Roadmap by making ourselves available to attend meetings and provide input as requested by the Government of Dominica.
- 2. UNDP congratulates the Government of Dominica on approving the new Energy Policy by Cabinet earlier in 2021 and strong supports its planned implementation.

The United Nations Development Programme, Multi Country Office for Barbados and the Eastern Caribbean, remains committed to supporting the Commonwealth of Dominica in its implementation efforts to advance the country's climate change actions.

We thank you for your support and look forward to working with you to successfully undertake this audit.

Yours sincerely

Mohammad Rafik M.S. Nagdee

Cluster Head

The Permanent Secretary
Ministry of Environment,
Rural Modernisation and Kalinago Upliftment
1st Floor Financial Centre
Kennedy Avenue
Roseau
Commonwealth of Dominica